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NEWSLETTER

MPEA election season is upon us, and we
need YOU! This year we have 3 open
positions: President, Secretary, and Treasurer. 

Candidacy forms are due by 3/27, so there is
still time to submit! 

Virtual voting will begin on 3/31 and run
through 4/8. 

Sign up here! 

Spring Into Office! Important Dates

Member Benefits
Event 3/24
MPEA Elections
3/31-4/8
Board Meeting
4/9
Rep Council
4/28

MPEA Strikes Back! 

MPEA hosted a bowling and
social event on 2/24! It was an
afternoon filled with fun,
laughter, and discussion on the
issues that matter most to our
members. 

We look forward to hosting
another event and continuing to
build our MPEA community. 

You are the “u” in union, and
together, we can make positive
change! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1M8tmFLL5b9ealVXvM6tHvqFVH3hNQf69Plz069Z-5WM/viewform?edit_requested=true


BARGAINING FOR
BETTER

Our amazing bargaining team
has been working hard to make
positive growth and change in
our CBA. 

Our next bargaining date is after
the May Revise of the State’s
budget. At this time the district
will have a clearer picture of their
own budget moving forward. 

Bargaining needs your support
with your red/black shirts on
Tuesdays and bargaining days
and attendance at board
meetings. 

New MPEA Buttons will be
making their way to your sites
soon! 

Taking Time with
Timesheets

MPEA has received feedback that the timesheet
process is not very clear. The Executive Board is
working with management in the hopes of
stream lining the process. 

MPEA suggests always tracking the status of
your pay by cross referencing your timesheets
with your pay stubs. You can access them
virtually here. 

We also created a guide for including Contract
citations on your timesheet for things past your
12 hour log. This is to support the process and
(hopefully) decrease delays or denials. 

If you have issues with your pay, please reach
out to your site rep with your concerns! 

Region 1
Leadership
Conference

https://ess.sccoe.org/

